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17 September 2020 
 
 
The murder of Dr Abdulhay Munshi on Wednesday 16 September 2020 is a calamitous blow for his 
family as well as medical practice in South Africa.  
 
On behalf of all of our member societies, The Federation of Surgeons of South Africa, would like to 
express our deepest condolences to Dr Munshi’s family. May he rest in peace.  
 
Of concern are the implications of this targeted killing for health care practitioners in South Africa. 
We call upon the South African Police Services to unabatedly pursue and bring to justice Dr Munshi’s 
murderers. Furthermore we call upon the National Prosecutor to review the validity of the legal 
processes involved in Dr Munshi’s case. 
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